
District 1 Echo 

Upcoming Events: 

 

 

Labor Day— September 5, 2022 

Patriot Day — September 11, 2022 

We hope that together, you find ways 

to tie each meeting or service project 

back to historic preservation, 

education, and patriotism. As you do 

so, we challenge you to engage every 

member in your chapter – all should 

feel welcome and a part of the team. 

Now is also the perfect time for 

every member to think about ways to 

share their talents with the 

organization. Are there projects you 

are passionate about but have been 

reticent to sign up for? Now’s the 

time!  

Pamela Rouse 

Wright 

President General 

September 1, 2022 
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FALL FORUM 2022 



 
Behethland Butler Chapter 

Regent, Loretta Mulle 

 Behethland Butler had 7 members attend the 2022 Continental Congress. 
Regent Loretta Mulle’, Registrar Carolyn Moseley, Chaplain Nancy Criss, Recording 
Secretary Melissa Franklin, Registrar in Training Merry Crawford, Page Julianna 
Crawford and Publicity & Communications Chair Patti Enter.   Julianna Crawford was 
a Page at Continental Congress and also had the honor of bearing the South Caroli-
na Flag during the ceremonies. 

While attending Continental Congress a Colorado Daughter fell down the 
escalator at the JW Marriott.  Merry Crawford RN immediately came to her aid, en-
suring no broken bones or significant injuries. She also went thru all the signs of a 
Stroke.  When the EMT’s arrived on scene, they were able to obtain the information 
from Merry and transport the Daughter to the hospital. We are extremely proud to 
have this Mother / Daughter duo as members of our Chapter! 

If you are in Travelers Rest on Saturday, September 17th, please come by 
the Spring Park Inn to visit our Constitution Week table.  Constitution Week Chair 
Taffy Lowery has been working hard to have everything ready.  She has a great lo-
cation along the Swamp Rabbit Trail.  We have lots of giveaways.  

  Travelers Rest High School History Club.  Mr. David Dunaway, Social Studies 
Teacher is in the process of forming a “History Club” for the school.  Daughter Taffy 
Lowery has met with him and he is excited to have the Behethland Butler Chapter 
provide resources for his Club.  The DAR Lesson Plans will be a great help to him 
and other social studies teachers at the high school.  

   Regent Loretta Mulle’ and Corresponding Secretary Brenda Jansons visited 
Tamassee School and were given a tour of the property.  They had a very informa-
tive visit of the first home on campus which was the converted “Chicken Coop.”  

  Our new Women’s Issues Chair, Taffy Lowery RN and Vice Regent Adrienne 
Hogan RN will be providing blood pressure and blood sugar tests at each Chapter 
meeting.  What a great benefit having so many Nurses in our chapter.         

  Regent Loretta Mulle’ is our Chapters Wreath Across America Coordinator.  If 
you need information or would like to contribute, please contact Loretta 
at lorettarmulle@yahoo.com  

  Behethland Butler had 10 members to attend Fall Forum.  Our  new Chapter 
Newsletter is debuting in September and we can’t wait to share what we learned with 
our Chapter members in September! 

  Behethland Butler has many that crochet.  On short notice, Loretta Mulle was 
able to answer the plea and crochet 6 poppies to send to the Washington State, 
Stonehenge War Memorial   

   Completion of DAR Training has moved up our priority list.  This year Adrienne 
Hogan and Patti Enter have completed the Members and Committee Leaders Cours-
es.  Brenda Jansons, Carolyn Moseley and Taffy Lowery are enrolled in Members 
Training.  Elise Mullins and Loretta Mulle are enrolled in the Committee Leaders 
course.  Patti has finished the New Horizons Course and graduate after her project is 
presented on Day of Service.  Great job Ladies!   

               Vice Regent Adrienne Hogan has offered to input all our Chapter Coca-
Cola lid information for the Tamassee Fund Raiser.  To date she has input over 
$11.00.  If you have ever done this you know it is time-consuming! 

 Regent Loretta Mulle at Fall Forum 2022 

mailto:lorettarmulle@yahoo.com


Fort Prince George District Fall News 

Regent, Carolyn Nations 

 

The members of Fort Prince George did not sit by the pool all 
summer.   They participated in the annual District Meeting.   

And, We also celebrated  Erica Cooper who was picked to serve 
as the Service to America National Vice Chair. Erica joined Fort 
Prince George in 2013 and has been an active junior, paging at 
State Conferences. She currently serves as Chapter Chaplain as 
well as serving as the Senior President of Skyagunsta Society, 
N.S.C.A.R.  Voted Outstanding Junior by Fort Prince George 
members, her favorite community service  projects involve work-
ing with fellow Chapter members sewing pillowcases for residents 
of the Richard M. Campbell Veterans Nursing Home and collect-
ing items for the Period Project and Angel Dress. 

A Civil Engineering graduate of Clemson University, Erica is the 
Tours & Charters Assistant for Jean’s Bus Service. Erica and her 
husband, David, live in Duncan.   

 

 

 

And, of course there is our skit at Fall Forum.  
Fort Prince George members and our cast of 
The Battleship Silver “ skit. L To R: Lynda 
Abegg, Skit Director, Erica Cooper, Service to 
America National Vice Chair, Carolyn Na-
tions, Chapter Regent, and State Chaplain,  
Ann Warmuth, Kathy Galofski, Teresa Efant, 
Joyce Hansel,   Harriet Nash.         

Constitution Week 

For the 10th year Fort Price George members 
will be visiting Mayors from Easley and sur-
rounding cities to have them sign our Consti-
tution Proclamations, asking citizens to read 
and to study one of this nation’s most im-
portant documents- our US Constitution.  Six 
Mayors are currently on our list. 

 

 

 

Erica Cooper, National Service to America  

Vice Chair  



 

Hudson Berry 

Regent, Regina Luker 

Members of Hudson Berry at-

tend Fall Forum: pictured from 

left to right is Treasurer Lina 

Harris, First Vice Regent Ann 

Mayfield, Regent Regina Luker 

and Recording Secretary Cam 

Caldwell. 

Hudson Berry received a Na-

tional Defense Committee 

Award from National in the 

Southeastern Division for Out-

standing Service for participat-

ing in the Quilts of Valor Pro-

grams - we love watching vet-

erans get wrapped in honor of 

their service to their country . 

Hudson Berry Regent Regina Luker 

participates in RED Friday at Fall Fo-

rum . 

Hudson Berry presented Allen Ashley a quilt of valor in July.  Pictured  

above from left to right is Kim Price, president for Quilts of Valor - Ander-

son, recipient Allen Ashley, Ann Medlin, maker of the quilt, and Allen's 

daughter and Hudson Berry member, Mary Lin Ashley. 

Three of Hudson Berry members attended the rededication of the Robert 

Anderson Fountain at the Anderson County museum on July 19, 

2022.  From left to right: Treasurer Lina Harris, Registrar Abigail Moreno 

and Regent Regina Luker.  Mrs. Luker also serves on the 250th Commis-

sion for Anderson County representing the DAR. 



Nathanael Greene  

Regent, Kathy Hubka 

 

 Joyce Scott 

Regent, Kathy Girouard 

Our Executive Board is off to a 

great start, planning for the 

coming DAR year.  Erin Wil-

liams hosted a beautiful lunch-

eon in her gorgeous historic 

home. 

Regent Kathy Girouard and past 

Regent, Charlotte Koehler,  cel-

ebrating at Fall Forum! 



Snow Campaign 

Regent, Erin Medlin 

Snow Campaign Regent Erin 

Medlin was among several Dis-

trict 1 Daughters who paged at 

Congressional Congress in 

Washington, DC this summer.  It 

looks like lots of fun, but there is 

a lot of work involved in making 

this a successful Continental 

Congress. 

L to R: Randi Peterson, 

Kadie Goodyear and 

Snow Campaign Regent 

Erin Medlin.  Snow 

Campaign had five 

members (Carla Capps, 

Cosette Harley, Patricia 

Golz, Cheyrel Gosnell, 

and Erin Medlin) attend 

Fall Forum this year and 

we all enjoyed every-

thing that was present-

ed. 

Snow Campaign Chapter will be celebrating its 50th Anni-

versary October 16, 2022 at the Grand Holland Estate with a 

salute to the 1970’s.  This will be a gala celebration with fun 

activities, food, and door prizes.  



District One Busi-

ness Meeting and 

Luncheon was held 

July 16, 2022 at the 

Embassy Suites 

Hotel on Verdae 

Boulevard, Green-

ville SC. 

District One Director, Anne Kil-

patrick presided over the 

meeting which had a wonderful 

turnout.  Erin Medlin took the 

minutes and during the meet-

ing it was decided that District 

One would do The October 

Service Project together to sup-

port local schools. 

Brenda Janson 

did a wonderful 

rendition of 

Tamassee Tilly, a 

young Appalachi-

an school girl 

who was one of 

the early students 

at the Tamassee 

DAR School. 

This Kentucky Derby hat ($299 price 

tag) made by Kirsten Goodman, milli-

ner, who has a custom KY Derby hat 

business in Louisville. She donated it 

to the Fort Prince George chapter. 

They are donating it to the Junior’s 

project as a fundraiser.  


